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' Vector Control Permit

Deadline: 11/2/10 by 12 noon

commentletters - "Comment Letter - Draft Vector Control Permit."

From: Jonathon Olson <jolson@stovereng.com>

To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: Tuesday, September 28, 2010 12:41 PM
Subject: "Comment Letter - Draft Vector Control Permit.”

Dear Sir:
Please do not adopt the new vector control general permit. Additional regulation is unnecessary.

Jon Olson

Jonathan Olson, PE
916-201-7482
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